
Your graduation photos are scheduled to happen March 7-17th at the school.

, notifications will be sent out.Online appointment booking will open in February

To book your session, go to www.prestigeportraits.ca

Enter Alberta and Red Deer in the search fields, select St. Joseph and follow along. 
You do not need the 8 digit appointment code. 

Be sure to remember your photo time. Don't forget or be late!

If you want a yearbook photo only, with no option to purchase photos, please book a standard session, scroll past the payment 
screen and click continue. When you arrive for your appointment, let photographers know you want the free, yearbook only 
session. It will be about 10 minutes, but remember, you will not have the option to purchase photos. 

If you book the $40 standard session and you do not have a credit card for payment, no worries, scroll past the credit card 
information window and click continue.  You can still book your appointment and will be able to pay at the time of your session.  
Photographers take cheque, cash or debit. 

A few things to note... EVERY GRAD NEEDS TO HAVE A PHOTO TAKEN!
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The new Westerner Exhibition Hall has been 

booked along with a caterer, and DJ for our 

formal evening celebration  inc luding a 

 Following Graduation Banquet & Dance!

both the student and parent survey the decision 

has been made to go ahead with planning for 

Wednesday June 29th. This event will follow

the Graduation Ceremony held in our field house. 

Tickets for this will go on sale in the spring. 

The student grad committee are brainstorming 

ideas of how students can be involved to 

reduce the cost of their banquet tickets. We 

are ver y aware that graduation, though 

exciting, can be expensive - please contact 

erin.dirsten@rdcrs.ca if you have any concerns.

Grad CelebrationGrad Celebration

Gowns         for Grads

                   

February 26th 9am-6pm 

February 27th 10am-4pm

Bird Feeder Fridays

Iced Chai
Popcorn

Hot Dogs
Ice Cream

Grad Key Chains

&Suits

FREE FORMAL WEAR

CONTACT LOUISE 403.357.8292

CEREMONY
BANQUET
DANCE

JUNE 29

GRAD PARENT
NEWSLETTER

6315 Horn Street   Red Deer Elk Hall
GRAD

REHEARSAL

JUNE 24
GRAD MASS

&
RECEPTION

JUNE 5



Can we have a dance at the banquet?

Yes! We are planning a dance to follow the Banquet & Grand March. This will be held at the New Westerner Exhibition Hall.

Vaccination requirements for ceremony and banquet?

This will depend on provincial regulations at the time of the celebration. There is potential we may be required to show a 
negative test or proof of vaccination. 

Why are we not using the Centrium for the ceremony?

Currently there is not access to the Centrium arena due to prior bookings. Along with this, we are not quite big enough. 
Graduation Ceremony expenses (ceremony facility, gowns, certificates, AV) are paid for through the school budget and 
Grad fees. The more grads - the higher our budget. 

Props for grad photos?

Lifetouch (Prestige Photos) is a private business with their own guidelines, we simply let you know what their guidelines are. 
Please contact them directly with any questions regarding props. Contact: nfmelnyk@lifetouch.ca

Do we have to get Grad Photos?

Yes- we ask that every grad get a photo for yearbook. However you can book a FREE session through Prestige Photos 
for the yearbook and then take separate photos yourself. If you book a FREE session you will not receive proofs from Prestige.

Will there be a safe/dry grad?

A Safe/dry grad party is not something the school or division can have a part in. Any safe/dry grad activities are 
parent led and any communication would need to be through the parents themselves.

Grad Service Project

Parent Survey Q & A

February 11th - Valentine Cakepops @ the Bird Feeder

March 4th - Lanes for Legacy: Bowling Team Challenge 

April 1st - Red & Black Falcon Formal

May 5th - Moms Night Out (Pottery)

June 6-14th - Parking Spot Painting

June 15th - Grad BBQ & Fun Day

Fun-Raising

www.drive2live.ca 

DRIVER EDUCATION
Supporting the St. Joseph Grad Service Project, 

D2L Driver Education Ltd. is donating $75 
for each regular priced course purchased 

during this school year!

When registering please select
“ST. JOSEPH HIGH SCHOOL”

Falcon Formal
Red &  Black

               
    

Night of Mystery, Intrigue & Dance Moves

$15 Tickets
FRIDAY April 1st

Each year the graduating class of SJHS leads a school 
wide, year long service project to bring awareness and 

support to a local non-profit.

This year we proudly stands with 

The Red Deer Dream Centre 
in the process and hope of restoration

GRAD CLOTHING
Online Clothing Store will be open

FEBRUARY 25th - March 11th

www.stjosephhigh.ca/grad/grad-clothing
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AVAILABLE 
SPRING 2022

CELEBRATION

TICKETS$50 payable 
to the office

GRAD FEES

*GOWNS, CEREMONY www.stjosephhigh.ca/grad
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